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Princeton Community Visioning Volunteers to Meet at Woomert Park 
 
Princeton, IA – Princeton is participating in the award-winning Iowa’s Living Roadways 
Community Visioning Program to envision beautiful and ecological improvements along 
roadsides and landscapes.  “We recently reviewed data from local residents that completed 
random sample surveys and participated in focus groups”, says Gina Wolfe, City Council 
member leading the efforts.   
 
The Community Visioning Steering Committee will meet again on Wednesday, June 9th at 6:00 
p.m at Woomert Park in Princeton to brainstorm goals based on resident input.  The meeting is 
open to the public and allows for social distancing. 
 
“The information gathered is used to develop a transportation concept plan for the City of 
Princeton”, says Wolfe.  You can learn more about the Community Visioning Program by visiting 
communityvisioning.org/princeton.  

 
### 

 
The Iowa’s Living Roadways Community Visioning Program is sponsored by the Iowa 
Department of Transportation in partnership with Iowa State University Extension Landscape 
Architecture and Trees Forever, an Iowa-based nonprofit organization with a mission to plant 
trees and care for the environment. 
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